
 

 

 
 
 
June 7, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Mike Bratcher 
New Mexico EMNRD 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 South First Street 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210    Transmitted via email: mike.bratcher@state.nm.us 
 
RE: Part 34 Registration Extension Request – Terrapin Impoundment (2RF-104) 
 
Mr. Bratcher: 
 
Due to focusing on other acreage, Devon Energy’s usage of the previously registered Terrapin 
impoundment (2RF-104) will be below the 20% throughput in 6 months threshold required by Part 
34.13(C). 
 
In compliance with New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) Part 34.13(C), Devon Energy is 
informing the NMOCD of the lack of throughput and requesting a 6 month extension to the 
impoundment registration.  Devon has planned completions in the area scheduled to begin in August 
2018 that will account for the 20% throughput required. We also have additional development planned 
starting in February 2019. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 405-552-7882 or by email at 
josh.bruening@dvn.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Josh Bruening 
Water Management Engineer 
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